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Kim Ballentine Recognized as Commission’s 2011 Employee of the Year  

 

 

Kim Ballentine was recognized as Employee of the Year for the SC Workers’ 

Compensation Commission at the Employee Recognition luncheon on May 21.  

Ms. Ballentine, Executive Assistant to the Executive Director, was nominated by 

three of her peers and selected from four nominees. The recognition is given 

annually by the Commission to an employee recognized by peers as one who 

exhibits exemplary work in the accomplishment of the Commission’s mission.  
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